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May 19, 2021
Dear Neighbors:

This month’s meeting of the Board of Trustees will occur on Monday, May 24, 2021 at 8:30
p.m. at Village Hall. In addition to our regular monthly business, there will be a public hearing
regarding the Village’s Storm Water Management Program annual report.

Please note that construction and landscaping is not permitted before 8AM on weekdays and
Saturdays and no work is allowed on Sunday. Please be sure to notify your contractors and
service providers accordingly of these regulations.

Be sure to vote at the upcoming Village election, Tuesday, June 15, 2021 at the Keystone Yacht
Club between the hours of 12 Noon and 9:00 p.m. We look forward to seeing you there.
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Hon. Lee. A. Israel, Mayor




